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TENNESSEE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

FISCAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

         FISCAL NOTE 

 

          

         SB 2085 – HB 2499 

 
          February 11, 2020 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires the Department of Commerce and Insurance (DCI) to 

provide the report and educational presentation to the General Assembly discussing 

methodology utilized to remain compliant with the federal Mental Health Parity and Addiction 

Equity Act of 2008 (MHPAEA) annually, as opposed to one-time, no later than January 31, 2020 

and each January 31 thereafter.  

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 Assumptions: 

 

 Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 56-7-2360(e), DCI is required to provide a report and 

educational presentation to the General Assembly discussing methodology utilized to 

remain compliant with MHPAEA before January 31, 2020. 

 DCI can prepare the additional reports and presentations for the General Assembly 

before January 31 each year within existing resources and without additional staffing 

accommodations. 

 No significant fiscal impact to state or local government. 

 

IMPACT TO COMMERCE: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 Assumption: 

 

 No significant impact to jobs or commerce in Tennessee. 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 

 

/agr 

 


